
[image: image1.png]



Dear Registered Electric Service Provider: 

To maintain your Electric Service Provider (ESP) registration with the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), you must complete and return the attached update form by September 1, 2000.  You are responsible to insure that all required documentation (e.g., fingerprints, UDC Service Agreements, etc) is either transmitted by September 1 or previously provided to the CPUC.  You are also responsible to ensure that the registration material you provide the Energy Division of the CPUC is current and accurate. 

Note that as a registered ESP, you are required to notify the CPUC at either of the addresses below of changes in address or telephone number within five days, pursuant to Decision No. 99-05-034, Ordering Paragraph 6.u (3).  Material changes to all other registration information are to be reported to the Energy Division within 60 days. 

Also note that two full sets of fingerprints are required for (1) if a sole proprietorship, the registrant; (2) if a partnership, all general partners; (3) if a corporation, all corporate officers; or (4) if a limited liability company, all members, managers and officers.  You are responsible to insure that fingerprints have been submitted for all required persons in your company.  Fingerprints must be submitted on Federal Bureau of Investigation's FD-258 cards and will NOT be accepted on any other cards.  Request fingerprint cards by electronic mail at the address below or by phone at 415-703-3779.  Complete all information boxes on the cards and forward the fingerprint cards to the CPUC at the address below by US mail. 

Before submitting the ESP Registration Update Form, make a copy of the completed form for your records.  If you have any questions about ESP registration or prefer to receive this transmittal by US mail, you may call Kathryn Auriemma at (415) 703-2072. 

Return your completed ESP registration update form with any required documentation not previously provided to:

                        California Public Utilities Commission

                        Energy Division—Electric Service Provider Registration

                        505 Van Ness Avenue

                        San Francisco, CA  94102

or your completed ESP registration update form by electronic mail to esp_registration@cpuc.ca.gov.

Do not enclose your payment for the ESP Annual Fee with this form. 

Failure to return this update form or Submission of an incomplete form and/or incorrect information may result in suspension of your registration.


